
From: Debbie Tarry
To: Carolyn Wurdeman
Subject: FW: LiDAR
Date: Monday, September 21, 2015 12:51:44 PM

Green folder for tonight.

Debbie Tarry
City Manager
City of Shoreline
17500 Midvale Ave N.
Shoreline,  WA 98133

-----Original Message-----
From: Will Hall
Sent: Monday, September 21, 2015 12:39 PM
To: Debbie Tarry; John Norris; Carolyn Wurdeman
Subject: LiDAR

Is our intent with the LiDAR request to join in the regional collaboration to bring our costs down?  What is the
 schedule for that?  And what other sources might there be, perhaps even free to the city, for LiDAR, perhaps
 through the state landslide hazard assessment project, King County, or others?

Will Hall, Councilmember
City of Shoreline
17500 Midvale Ave N
Shoreline, WA 98133
206-373-1630
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